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EIRE IN THE AIR
Editorial impressions by Doug Bastin
  
Firstly this “June” edition will not get out until July as it is already July as it is being assembled – put it down to recuperation from getting out the extended issue 50. The good news is that many members commented to the effect that it was the “best ever” and one new member reckoned it was worth a years subscription by itself. The member-written idea worked well for issue 50, and given that two of our recent new members are from Ireland and Ronny Vogt contributed extra Irish material, unused in that issue, this issue is Irish themed. The main pieces refer to pioneer Irish Sea crossings and early RAF activity in Ireland from Ronny, and a variety of contributions on Irish airline activity from Bill Baird (DC-3 airline issue below), Alan Van Wickler, Frank Litaudon and Leonardo Pinzauti. So the International contributors have made a good showing again. 
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